
When: Saturday, December 2nd 
       Doors Open: 5 pm 
       Awards and Raffle: 6 pm

Where: Our Lady Star of the Sea School
         Providence Room

Warm up from the cool temperatures and join us for one 
of the HOTTEST events of the year!

If your chili can make Santa’s belly really jiggle, compete 
against fellow chefs to find out whose chili tops the nice 
list. 

If you’ve retired your chef’s hat, but still consider 
yourself a chili connoisseur, volunteer to be one of our 
judges. You can also just come to eat—either way, you’re 
guaranteed to have One Hot Christmas time!

The event includes a bake sale, sand art, and Christmas 
cheer. All proceeds will benefit the Our Lady Star of the 
Sea School.

For more information about this event, including how to 
participate, volunteer as a judge, or donate items, please 
contact Katie Wingenter (hsa@olsss.org).

One Hot Christmas 
Chili Cook-Off and Raffle

Register today!
Space is limited to the 

first 30 entries.




